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Online Services today  
10.00am  Morning Worship led by Hannah Martin 
 Jean Corfield speaks on "The Spirit's Testimony to Jesus" 
  Readings: Genesis 49: 8-12; 1 Peter 1:10-12 
 
7pm Evening Service led by Josh Bailey 
 Josh Bailey speaks on "Bible" 
 Reading :Psalm 12 
  
St John's Bellingdon  
10.00am      Morning Worship led by  Tim Yates 
 available on bit.ly/Cheshamchurches 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Associate Vicar:  Josh Bailey 
associate@cheshamchurch.co.uk 
Day off usually Tuesday 
Tel: 01494 786789 
 

 
 

   
 
 
 

  
 
   

O God, the protector of all who trust in you, 
without whom nothing is strong, nothing is holy: 
increase and multiply upon us your mercy; 
that with you as our ruler and our guide 
we may so pass through things temporal 
that we lose not our hold on things eternal; 
grant this, heavenly Father, 
for our Lord Jesus Christ's sake, 
who is alive and reigns with you, 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, 
one God, now and for ever 
 Amen 
 
 

Going Growing Serving 

St Mary’s, Chesham and St John’s, Bellingdon, form one ‘District’ in the Parish of Great Chesham.   
The other Church of England Churches in our team are 
St John’s, Ashley Green; St George’s, Tylers Hill; Emmanuel, Chesham; and Christ Church, Waterside. 
We also work as partners in “Churches Together for Chesham”. 

St. Mary’s Youtube Channel: 
bit.ly/Stmaryschurch 
Sunday service Premiere’s each week at 10am, then available 
to view at the same link after that as a replay. 

Church this Sunday, 5th July 
 
The 10am Youtube service will be happening as normal this Sunday. We 
are not yet in a position to hold full-scale services in church, but are 
working towards live-streaming from the building and opening up to hold 
limited Occasional Offices and congregations over the next few weeks. 
 
We are experimenting with a small number of people (who have already 
been contacted) in running the 7pm service in the building this Sunday, 5th 
July. This congregation are comprised of people who have responded to the 
survey sent earlier this week, saying they would be happy to come to that 
service. We’re not able to open more widely at the moment - this service is 
an opportunity to test the recommended Covid safeguarding measures we 
have put in place as a one-off.  
 
The 7pm service on Sunday 12th July will be a joint service with 
Emmanuel, via Youtube, preparing for the coming ‘online’ mission 
activities later in the year - details to follow in the weekly e-mail. We will 
be in touch with any other plans to hold services in person in the building - 
otherwise, we will retain the pattern of Youtube in the morning and Zoom in 
the evening. 
 
Please e-mail Lynette at greatchesham@gmail.com with any questions 
about these arrangements. 

PCC meeting 
 
Wednesday 15th July 8.00pm via "Zoom". 


